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ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION

JOINT TASK FORCE THREE REPORT ON OPERATION GREENHOUSE

Note by the Secretary

l.At Meeting 456 on August 17, 1950, the Commission reviewed

the draft report of Joint Task Force Three on Operation GREENHOUSE,

and discussed a draft letter to General Quesada. The Commission:

2.

Acting

Office

3.

a. Noted the draft report of JTF-3; and

b. Requested the Director of Military Application to re-
vise the draft letter to General Quesada in the light of
discussion at the meeting.

The revised letter to General Quesada was signed by the

Chairman on August 21, 1950. A copy is on file in the

of the Secretary.

The Division of Military Application will have available on

\

file the report of Joint Task Force Three, the letter to General

Quesada, and a memorandum on Operation GREENHOUSE from Dr. Norris

Bradbury to General McCormack (Colonel Schlatter, Ext. 607).

ROY B. SNAPP

Secretary
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